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The Order of the Day for the second reading of the Bill to amend the Consolidated
Statutes for Upper Canada, respeeting the Court of Chancery, being read;

The Bill was accordingly read a second time; and committed to a Committee of the
whole House, for Friday next.

The Order of the Day for the second reading of the Bill to amend the 27th and 28th
Vic., cap. 20, respecting the appointment of Magistrates in remote parts of the Province,

being read ;
The Bill was accordingly read a second time; and committed to a Committee of the

whole House, for Friday next.

The Order of the Day for the second reading of the Bill to amend the Act to incor-
porate La Société de l' Union St. Pierre de Montréal, being read ;

The Bill was accordingly read a second time; and referred to the Standing Commit.
tee on Aliscellaneous Private Bills.

The Order of the Day for the second reading of the Bill to amend the Act to incor-
porate La Société de l' &nion St. Jacques de Montréal, being read;

The Bill was accordingly read a second time; and referred to the Standing Committee
on Miscellaneous Private Bills.

The Order of the Day for the second reading of the Bill to incorporate La Société
de l'Union St. Roch de Montréal, being read;

The Bill was accordingly read a second time; and referred to the Standing Committee
on Miscellaneous Private Bills.

The Order of the Day for the second readiDg of the Bill to amend the Act to incor-
porate La Société de ' Union St. Joseph de Montréal, being read;

The Bill was accordingly read a second time; and referred to the Standing Committee
on Miscellaneous Private Bills.

The Order of the Day for the second reading of the Bill respecting the Canadian
Engine and Machinery Company, being read;

The Bill was accordingly read a second time; and referred to the Standing Committee
on Miscellaneous Private Bills.

A Bill to empower the Executors and Executrix of Thomas Tindall to sell his real
estate to pay his debts, was, according to Order, read the third time.

Resolved, That the Bill do pass.
Ordered, That the Clerk do carry the Bill to the Legislative Council, and desire their

concurrence.

A Bill to incorporate the Clarenceville Academy, was, according to Order, read the,
third time.

Resolved, That the Bill do pass.
Ordered, That the Clerk to carry the Bill to the Legislative Council, and desire their

concurrence.

A Bill to incorporate l'Union St. Michel des Saints of Montreal, was, according to
Order read the third time.

Resolved, That the Bill do pass, and the title be "An Act to incorporate the Society
' called '1' Union St. Michel des Saints de Montréal.'"

Ordered, That the Clerk do carry the Bill to the Legislative Council, and desire
their concurrence.

A Bill to incorporate the 'Society of l'Union St. Joseph of the Town of Lévis, was,
according to Order, read the third time.


